

---

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Wednesday, May 8, 2013 6:03 PM  
**To:** Karyna Shuliak  
**Subject:** Re: Tonight

I haven't heard anything regarding weather changes?

On May 8, 2013, at 1:55 PM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

I was just thinking of possible weather changes, JE mentioned that

On Wednesday, May 8, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

I would think as long as the flight is not full, they should be able to do that for you...no harm in asking! right? I had no problem booking Jena, so I think you should be able to

On May 8, 2013, at 1:48 PM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Thanks Lesley, do you think I can call Amex and change my ticket for tonight to non refundable?

On Wednesday, May 8, 2013 [REDACTED] wrote:

Hi girls...I have booked Jena on the same flight as you karyna for tonight...Jena, as soon as I get the ticket I will forward it on to you. I also called Citicar and let them know another passenger will be coming along with you. Jena, pick up from 301 is 9:45pm!

Jena, confirm back please.

Thanks, [REDACTED]